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My family and I have always been advocates of outdoor recreation and access to our public lands is very important. In the last
10-15 years we have seen a marked decline in areas set aside for motorized recreation, while simultaneously there has been an
increase in the amount of users. This leads to overcrowding of the open areas and has a greater impact on the environment whithin
those areas. The loss of this recreation area whithin the Las Vegas District would be devasting to all outdoor users. 


